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May 19, 2020 

 

Dear American Red Brangus Association Members, 

I hope this letter finds you healthy amid the pandemic we are all facing.  

The AJRBA Show Committee met last night to finalize the plans for our 2020 National Show, 

and we would like to update you on our decisions. 

After long discussions and considerations about putting the health and wellbeing of our juniors 

and their families at the top of our priority list, we have decided to relocate the show to Wharton, 

TX.  The show will now take place July 23-25, 2020 at the Wharton County Youth 

Fairgrounds, 6036 FM 961 Road, Wharton, Texas 77488.  This will allow most families to stay 

in Texas and avoid the possibility of employers requiring quarantine for employees leaving the 

state.  This facility is also closer for most of our juniors allowing for less travel expenses as well.  

We have also modified the schedule to help with the economic hardships that are challenging 

some of our families.  The barn will open on Thursday, July 23, 2020 at noon.  The revised 

schedule can be found on the ARBA website.  

The deadline to register for the show has been moved to July 1, 2020.   

The WCYF has RV hookups with water and electricity for $30/day for those that need them.  

You can contact the WCYF office at 979-677-3350 for reservation information.  The Holiday Inn 

Express & Suites Wharton has given us a block of rooms for $109.99/night.  You can contact 

the hotel at 979-282-8300 and reference the block number 106205 to get the group rate.  The 

group rate is available until July 8, 2020.  We would love to see you in the stands supporting our 

Juniors.  

We ask that you consider making a donation to the Juniors to support the show.  We greatly 

appreciate your generosity to keep the Junior Program going.  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Courtnie King, Committee Chairman 

at 337-912-9860 or ajrbainfo@gmail.com. 

 

Stay safe and healthy! 

AJRBA National Show Committee 
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